
1

Taylor, Harry

From: Howard 
Sent: 17 February 2024 13:46
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Gel ore Farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Sir , 
I find it difficult to believe that any responsible public representatives can approve a plan which 
includes decimating a green field site . 
The impact on local services will be immeasurably bad and the impact on local roads will be  a 
disaster, given that it is painful to use the local roads at any time but particularly at rush hour and 
school times . 
We are constantly being told that we need to look after the environment and nature , difficult to 
understand how this plan is compatible with nature or the environment. 
Politicians who have approved this plan should think again ! Urgently Regards Howard Gleadow 
Sent from my iPad 
 




